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COMPTROLLER GENERAL OF THE UNITED STATES
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20548

FEB 20 1375
B-182576

Computek Incorporated
4720 Montgomery Lane
Bethesda, Maryland 20014

Attention: WMr. Clinton T, Newby, Jr.
Regional Managay

Centlemen:

We have received a letter from Mr. Paul A, Stone, Acting
Deputy Assistant Secretary for Grants and Procurement Management,
Department of Heslth, Education, and Welfare (MEW), The letter
was dated December 31, 1975, and a eopy was furaished vou, Ve
hava by letter of today responded to Mr, Stone and have indicated
sarious concern with the agtion of HEW in exercising the pur-
chase option in the Delta Dara contract and failing to inform
ug or any of the interegted parties of this fact prier to the
issuvence of our decision and in econtinuing to purchase Delta
Data units on the basis of an unreasonable interpretation of
our decision’a recommendation.

Ve have, therefore, requested Mr, Stone to furnlsh us with
additional details relating to the actions of HEW with regard to
certain of these matters,

Singerely youra,

RPETI 1

Comptroller General
of the United States






